
 MICKEY TRUCK BODIES INC 

 
           Family owned and operated since 1904  

                                 
                           IMPORTANT SAFETY RECALL 
                                            NHTSA Recall No. 24V-004 

 
       
This notice applies to your vehicles in the listing attached                                    12 January 2024 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
Re:  NHTSA RECAL No. 22E-090NHTSA RECAL No. 22E-090 Carrier Transicold, defect in Carrier 
Supra series S6, S7, S8, S9 and S10 diesel truck refrigeration units.  
 
Dear Valued Mickey Truck Bodies Customer,  
 
This notice is sent to you in accordance with the National Traffic and Motor Vehicle Safety Act.   
 
Mickey Truck Bodies has decided that a defect which relates to motor vehicle safety exists in 
certain vehicles equipped with Carrier Transicold Supra series S6, S7, S8, S9 and S10 diesel truck 
refrigeration units (together, the "affected TRUs"). 
 
The 12-volt wire harness, used for the fuel heat option within the affected TRUs, may be 
exposed and missing heat shrink. The exposed, energized 12-volt wires can, under certain 
conditions, lead to electrical arcing, increasing the risk of a fire. 
 
Please contact your authorized Carrier Transicold dealer to coordinate an inspection of all 
affected TRUs shown in the attachment to this letter. The inspection and rework will be 
provided at no charge to you. During that inspection, the dealer will straight-cut any exposed 
wires in the harness, apply new heat shrink for some wires, add a connector to the remaining 
wires, and remove a fuse. The inspection and securing of an affected TRU's 12-volt harness will 
take approximately 1.5 hours. 
 
If this repair has already been made and paid for by the customer, please contact Mickey Truck 
Bodies for reimbursement guidance.  
 
If after attempting to have your vehicle repaired, you believe you have not been able to have 
your vehicle remedied without charge or within a reasonable amount of time, you may submit 



a complaint to the Administrator, National Highway Traffic Safety Administration, 1200 New 
Jersey Ave., S.E., Washington, D.C., 20590; or call the toll-free Vehicle Safety Hotline at 1-888-
327-4236 (TTY: 1-800-424-9153); or go to http://www.safercar.gov. 
 
Enclosed is a list of affected units. 
 
Should you require additional information concerning this Carrier Transicold NHTSA Recall, 
please call 1-800-334-9061 ext. 218 or e-mail customerservice@mickeybody.com. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Larry Jacobs 
Customer Service Manager 
Mickey Truck Bodies, Inc. 
 
cc file 
attachment (1) 



Affected Units 
 
Truck Vin            Chassis Model Reefer Vin Mickey Truck Serial Number 

Isuzu NQR  
Isuzu NQR  
Hino L6   
Chevy 5500-HD  
Chevy 5500-HD  
Chevy 5500-HD  
Hino L6   
Isuzu FTR  
Chevrolet LCF  
Isuzu NQR  
Isuzu NQR  
Isuzu NQR  
Isuzu NQR  
Isuzu NQR  
Isuzu NQR  
Isuzu NQR  
Isuzu NQR  
Isuzu NQR  
Isuzu NQR  
Isuzu NQR  
Isuzu NQR  
Isuzu NQR  
Isuzu NQR  
Isuzu NQR  
Isuzu FTR  
Isuzu FTR  
Isuzu NQR  
Isuzu NQR  
Isuzu FTR  
Chevy 5500XD  
Isuzu NQR 
Hino L6   
Hino L7  
Chevrolet 4500
Mack MD 




